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COVID-19 vaccination 

Saint-Sauveur vaccination site moving to a new address 
 
 

Saint-Jérôme, February 8, 2022– As of February 16, the Saint-Sauveur vaccination site will be located at 

170 chemin du Lac-Millette (in the former Tommy Hilfiger). 

 
The move will entail closing the current site, temporarily halting vaccinations on February 14 and 15. Persons 

affected by this move do not need to do anything. Previously scheduled appointments will all be honoured at 
the new site on the agreed date and time. Some people may be called to reschedule their appointment.  

 

Vaccinations are also available without an appointment at several walk-in clinics for persons wishing to 
receive a COVID-19 vaccine dose. 

 
An interval of eight weeks or more is recommended between the first and second dose. To get a booster 

shot, an interval of three months or more is required since the last dose.  
 

For more information, visit santelaurentides.gouv.qc.ca. 
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